
Rink update: 
 

All the volunteers have continued to work hard to keep the rinks open. 

Unfortunately, the Arnott Park Rink will be closed for the season, 

however the Paget Park Rink and Pauline Vanier Rinks are still open. I 

encourage everyone to take advantage of these amenities while you 

still can. 

 

Rink status can be found here: 

https://www.ottawarinks.ca/en/rink/paget-park  

https://www.ottawarinks.ca/en/rink/arnott  

https://www.ottawarinks.ca/en/rink/pauline-vanier  

 

I’d also like to thank the city for hosting their annual outdoor rink 

volunteer appreciation breakfast on Feb 25, 2023. 

 

Cheers, 

Rob 
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